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As	a	resident	of	Frankston	South	for	more	than	30	years,	my	preference	is	for	Model	3.	The
boundaries	for	the	ward	to	me	best	reflect	the	census	and	locality	identity.	having	9	wards	will
provide	the	level	of	representation	manageable	for	the	City	of	Frankston.	In	regard	to	the	Yamala
ward	name.	I	support	this	name	as	we	still	have	part	of	the	Yamala	estate	buildings,	located	at	the
intersection	of	Yamala	Drive	and	Nepean	Highway.	Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	comment	on
the	proposed	change.


